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May 2022 
 
Attention: Residents of Queensbury Drive area 

 
Re:  Traffic Calming 2022 
 
 
 
Quispamsis Mayor and Council have identified Queensbury Drive as an area to continue the installation of traffic calming 
devices in 2022.  Over the past couple years different methodology has been used to help determine their effects on 
pedestrians, cyclists and motorists.  Residents have expressed the need for some type of system to control motorists from 
speeding along the corridor in two areas; Queensbury Drive North of the Lexington traffic circle and Queensbury Drive 
South of the traffic circle.  Data does show a decrease in speeds throughout these areas when traffic calming measures 
are used.  
  
During the 2022 summer season (May through October) the Town will be completing its third pilot study using Mid Block 
Delineators.  Delineators will be placed at 10 locations (5 north and 5 south of the Lexington traffic circle).  The date of 
installation of these devices will be the first couple weeks of May. 
 
Residents are reminded that this area is still within the study phase and results will be used to make final decision of 
permanent measures.  Prior to this a public consultation will be held to discuss study findings and welcome public input.  
 
Here is an example of how the Mid Block Delineators would appear: 
 

 

 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Quispamsis Engineering Department at the address 
below.   
 
engineering@quispamsis.ca   or  (506) 849-5778 
 
Engineering Dept. 
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